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Our newsletter is also available on our school website



Dear Parents,





Fr Walsh, who has been our School Chaplain, is leaving Our Lady of Lourdes Parish and  will now be Parish Priest of St. James’ Parish in Crookston. We wish him well for the future and thank him all his help and support over the last 2 years.





Regards,


Maureen Simpson


Head Teacher














Date for your Diary              


                         








Shrove Tuesday   		4th March 





Ash Wednesday 		5th march 





Pr 6 and 7			10th March


Religious and Moral 


Education Meeting





Rag Bag Appeal		17th March





Pr 7 Ardentinny Meeting      19th March 





Class Photos			24th March





Parents’ Evening	25th March and 27th March





Primary 6 and 7 Concert      1st April





Primary 2 and 3 Concert       3rd April





Lourdes Primary School


February   Newsletter 2014 





Lent 





Monsignor Gilmartin will come to the school on Wednesday morning to give ashes to the children.





Monsignor will also say Mass for us here in the school on Thursday and Friday during Lent. 





All children and parents are welcome to attend in the Media Suite at 8.40.





During Lent we will have a number of fundraising activities to raise funds for SCIAF.


        























Pancake Tuesday





The children will be offered a pancake at playtime on Tuesday 4th March. We ask for a donation of 30p for the pancake which will be  our first fundraising activity during Lent.

















Sacrament of Reconciliation





Our children in Primary 3 are preparing for this Sacrament both in school and in their local parish. Please check your child’s bag for letters from your Parish. 






































Holiday Dates





Easter Holiday


* Please note that schools will close at 2.30pm on Friday 4th April 2014


School closed Monday 7th April 2014 


School reopens Tuesday 22nd April 2014   


�May Holidays





School closed Monday 5th May 2014





School closed Thursday  22nd  May 2014


School reopens Tuesday 27th May 2014





Summer Holiday





School closes at 1pm on Wednesday 25 June 2014





August 2014





School opens Wednesday 13th August 









































Rag Bag Appeal





Next week we will issue the children with a collection bag appeal. This is an opportunity for you to donate unwanted clothes, bags, shoes etc  to raise funds for the Lourdes Pilgrimage which our school is participating in and supporting. 






































Commonwealth Games Art Competition





We were delighted with the standard of entries for our competition. The winners were chosen by Monsignor Gilmartin (Parish Priest of Our Lady of Lourdes Parish) and Yvonne Iser (Active Schools Coordinator). 











        























Health and Safety





Children can only participate in our P.E. Lesson.if they have their P.E .kit and jewellery removed including earrings. Earrings, rings etc cannot be taped over. If you plan to have your child’s ear pierced could this be done during the summer to avoid 6 weeks non participation in  P.E. 











        























 .Open Door Policy





Since August we have been attempting to maintain this Policy. However, on occasions we have had to ask Parents to make an appointment to see a member of the Management Team. If possible could you please phone in to make an appointment as Mrs Kay and Mrs McQueen are regularly taking classes.  














